
 

 

 

 

Our pledge for West Yorkshire OPCC funded services  

Mark’s reassurance for organisations he funds amid COVID-19 

outbreak 

 

Changing or adapting your activities  

We recognise that services may experience difficulties in achieving some of the 

required outputs or outcomes as agreed in your grant during this time.  We would 

like to be able to maintain our grant payments to you at originally agreed levels 

during this period, so please have a conversation with us if you are affected in this 

way. 

Financial flexibility  

We understand you may need to use your funding to help cover other essential 

areas such as sickness, purchasing equipment, or deliver services 

differently.  Working with you and our funders, we will endeavour to support the 

movement of funding between budget headings to ensure your work 

continues.  This will require us to seek and gain agreement from our funders and will 

be assessed on a case-by-case basis. 

Discussing key dates or deadlines 

We do not want to add to your pressure.  If you think, you will experience difficulties 

in meeting our reporting deadlines please get in touch.  Working with you and our 

funders, we can then seek agreement for more realistic times to make returns to us. 

Listening to you  

Please talk to us about your situation.  We have already established scheduled 

communications with some providers.  However, for those we have not we ask that 

you contact us to ensure conversations take place at the right time for you. 

 

Please contact Julia Clough, Head of Commissioning 

Tel: 07716 701 705 

Email: Julia.Clough@westyorkshire.pcc.pnn.gov.uk 


